





TIKORANGI MEMORIAL

A memorial to the memory of the pioneer settlers in the Tikorangi district was recently unveiled and dedicated in the grounds of St. Luke's Church following a special Sunday morning service. ABOVE, LEFT—President of the Tikorangi YFC, Noel Moratti, stands beside this impressive memorial. BELOW, LEFT—Dedication was carried out by Rev. L. Mould, vicar of St. Luke's. ABOVE—Unveiling was in the hands of one of the oldest descendants of settlers in the district, Mr Tom Hine.

CHRISTENING

BELOW—Jim and Barbara Huse, New Plymouth, with their firstborn, photographed following the recent christening of Shannon.

